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Notice is hereby given that Coonamble Shire Council has received Development Application No: 
DA037/2024 from Rural Marketing Australia Pty Ltd for the proposed development of an Intensive 
Livestock Agriculture enterprise (increase cattle feedlot numbers from 10,000 head to 30,000 head, 
additional feedlot pens, cattle handling facility and ancillary works/structures) on land known as Lots 
113, 119, 121, 124 DP754199 & Lot 1 DP1124929, 701 Quambone Road, Coonamble.  
 
Plans and supporting documentation relating to this development proposal may be inspected at the 
Coonamble Shire Administration Centre, 80 Castlereagh Street, Coonamble between the hours of 
8.30am and 5.00pm, Monday to Friday, for the period 6 November 2024 to 4 December 2024.  
Alternatively, plans and supporting documentation may be viewed on the NSW Planning Portal at 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/daex/exhibition/moonya-feedlot-expansion. 
 
Any interested person may, within the aforementioned period, make written submission to the 
Coonamble Shire Council with respect to such proposed development. If your comments are an 
objection, then the grounds of the objection must be specified. 
 
Any submissions that you wish to make on this proposal may be included without alteration (including 
names and addresses) in reports that are available to the public, in Council business papers (which are 
published on Council's Website) and also made available to the applicant for comment during 
consideration of the development application. Anonymous submissions may be given less (or no) 
weight in consideration of the proposal. 
 
 
Paul Gallagher 
General Manager  
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